
  

 

Wednesday 8 May 2024 
 
Statement re: legal proceedings brought against the School by a past student that was subject to 
judicial mediation in the Supreme Court of Victoria on Monday 6 May 2024 
 
“The legal proceedings have been resolved with a denial of liability by the School.   
 
Geelong Grammar School invests considerable care and resources in our student safeguarding strategies, 
policies and practices with one purpose in mind: the safety and wellbeing of all our students.”   
 
Rebecca Cody 
Principa 


